
 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 
 
30/11/2021 
 
IW ref: LT0531 
 
Re: Castletownbere Waste Water Discharge Licence Reg. No. D0297-02 
 
Dear Inspector, 

 

In response to the Regulation 18(3)(b) request for information notice dated 07 October 2021 and 

further to IW’s response dated 29 October 2021, please see below further relevant information; 

  

Update the Water Quality Modelling report to include far field modelling of suspended solids 

having regard to the link between E.Coli and suspended solids and the proximity of shellfish waters 

to the proposed discharge. 

 

Irish Water would like to advise the Agency that additional time is required to fully address this RFI, 

to allow for set up and running of the model, to produce the required plots, and to update and review 

as necessary. Irish Water proposes that a complete response to will be submitted by 14th January 

2022 or earlier if possible. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
__________________ 
Sheelagh Flanagan 
Environmental Strategy 

           Sheelagh Flanagan
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